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 Bernard Hunter INT2015/0098/P 01/02/2015  11:10:08 I live in the residential building that is next to 144A Clerkenwell Road. There are 25 residential units in 

our building and many of us have been disturbed by noise from parties on the roof terrace. Our 

bedroom is only several meters from the roof terrace and is at the same level. I am concerned that a 

condenser unit might produce noise that will disturb us.
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